
NEWSLETTER 
                                             21st August 2025 

 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 
     
It’s always a wonderful time of term when classes head off on camp and create lifelong memories.   
I have no doubt that the Year 3/4 students have come home with lots of stories, new friendships and even 
amaze families with the foods they ate that they would never contemplate at home!  ​
A huge thank you to the team of staff who went above and beyond for the students in their care.  Well 
done to Mr. Greco for his organisation and Miss Bortoli, Miss Strauss, Miss H, Mrs Martin, Mrs Willcourt, 
Mrs Hemingway, Mrs Rowland, Mrs Knights, Mrs Betros and Mr. Hammond for their time, care and effort 
while away from their own beds, home and families.  I have no doubt they used today to recharge after a 
very tiring but rewarding time on camp! 
 A big thanks to all of our staff who were here at school for picking up extra duties and ensuring that we 
continued to work hard while the 3/4's were on camp.  These events are truly a team effort. 

 
School Closure Friday 22nd August - Berry St Training 
A reminder that Friday (tomorrow) 22nd August is a school closure day. Our staff will complete the fourth 
and final module of our Berry St training. The Character module of Berry Street Education Model training 
focuses on building students’ resilience, empathy, and sense of values. It equips educators with practical 
strategies to foster strengths-based learning, encourage ethical decision-making, and support young 
people in developing the social-emotional skills needed for thriving relationships, self-motivation, and a 
strong sense of identity.  We think this fits in very well with the values we try to embody here at St Jude’s.  
We look forward to a wonderful day of learning for our whole staff.​
Their Care will be open for booked students who require supervision. 
 
New staff 
This term we have welcomed two new staff to St Jude’s.  Mrs Sarah Phillips is taking 
music classes until the end of 2025 and has already worked with our Prep and 3/4 
students the past fortnight during our specialist lessons. 
 
We also welcome Miss Eryn Rosowski to our Learning Support Officer team.  Eryn is 
working across a range of classes and has already shown her basketball prowess, 
taking on many of our senior students down on the courts. Look out Riek and 
Santino! 
I have no doubt that they have already had a warm welcome from our St Jude’s 
family. 
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Book Week 
Earlier this week an Operoo flyer went home with details regarding Book Week at St Jude’s. We have 
delayed our celebration of all things books by a week so that our whole school community could take part.  
A huge thanks to our literacy leader Mrs Caroline Hume for planning a sensational week. There are many 
opportunities for home involvement, concluding with our spectacular parade next Friday the 29th August 
from 8.45am in the hall. Parents and friends are of course most welcome! 
 
Father’s/Special Person Day Breakfast 
The following Friday, 5th September we will have our Father’s Day Breakfast from 7-8.30am in the school 
gym.  Please remember to RSVP via this link so we can cater accurately. We look forward to Dad’s/Special 
persons/s joining us for our yummy egg and bacon rolls, tea and coffee. Don’t forget to support our 
raffle-see the flyer from Operoo and in this newsletter for more information! 
 
Australian Catholic Education Conference 
This week Mrs O has been in sunny Cairns with over 1400 principals and school leaders at the nationwide 
conference.  I am sure she will share lots of her information in upcoming assemblies and newsletters upon 
her return!  Education is a lifelong learning experience and there is always more to share and know.  Many 
thanks to our school leadership team and entire staff for stepping up and supporting me this week while I 
tried to fill Mrs O’s shoes! 
 
House Athletics Day 
Lastly, a reminder that next Monday 25th is our re-scheduled House Athletics Day, students come dressed 
in sports uniform and a tinge of house colours if they wish.  Crossing our fingers that the great weather we 
have had this week continues! 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

 

Darren Perry​
Deputy Principal 

 

 
 

 

https://forms.gle/Mt3Nb3SEZdhPYMVK8


 

 

Sometimes in life we come to a crossroads. At work, school or with our friends and 
family we get into situations where there are multiple options to take. Some seem 
easier, flat and predictable, while others seem to be less defined or more difficult.  

In this Sunday’s Gospel, Jesus speaks to his disciples about the importance of 
choosing the right path, even when it’s hard. He tells them to enter by the "narrow 
door," reminding us all that living a life of kindness, honesty and love isn't always the 
easiest choice, but it is the one that leads us closer to God. 

For our children, this message can be lived out in very real ways each day: 

●​ Choosing to tell the truth, even when it’s hard. 
●​ Being a good friend, especially to someone who feels left out. 
●​ Helping at home or at school, not for praise, but because it’s the right thing to 

do. 
●​ Standing up for what’s fair, even when others don’t. 

Jesus also reminds us that simply saying we know Him isn’t enough. We are called 
to live like Him in our words and actions. This Gospel is a powerful reminder for us all 
that it’s the quiet acts of love, honesty, and service that truly matter.   

As families, may we continue to guide our children to walk through that "narrow 
door", not because it is easy, but because it leads to a life of meaning, joy, and deep 
connection with God. 

Have a blessed week, 

Lauren Considine 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
Term 3 Important Dates 

 
Date Reason 

22nd August School Closure Berry Street PD 

25th - 29th August Book Week-‘Book an Adventure’ 

29th August Book Week Parade 

3rd September  SSV District Athletics 

5th September Fathers Day Breakfast 

11th September SSV District Athletics Back Ups 

12th September Fri - Student Disco  
    Prep - Year 2 5pm - 6.15  
   Yr 3 - 6 6.30pm - 7.45pm 

18th September Footy Day - Parade 8.45am  
   Last day of Term 3.15pm finish 

19th September School closure -Time in Lieu 

 
 

2025 School Closure Dates including Public Holidays during School Terms 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Term  Date Reason 

Term 3 Friday 22nd August Curriculum Day 
Berry Street Day 4 

Thursday 18th September Footy Day  
Last day of Term - 3.15pm finish 

Friday 19th September Time in lieu  

Term 4 Friday 31st October Curriculum Day  Assessment & 
Reporting 

Monday 3rd November Time in lieu 

Tuesday 4th November Melbourne Cup Day 
Public Holiday 

Tuesday 16th December 
 

Last day of Term 4 1pm finish 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

           
 
 

 


